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The 37th Session of the UPR

Statement in Austria review session
Thank you Mr. Vice President, 
The Republic of Sudan warmly welcomes the delegation of Austria to its third UPR working group and thanks Austria for its presentation. 

Sudan is encouraged by the adherence of Austria to uphold human rights values. We commend Austria ,in particular, on its continuous cooperation with various human rights mechanisms.   
In a constructive spirit, Sudan would like to recommend the following:

1- Strengthen efforts to improve protection against discrimination on all prohibited grounds particularly by harmonizing national legislation. 

2- Guarantee the freedom of religion or belief for all and ensure the rights of Muslims to practice religion freely including the wearing of veils.
Sudan wishes Austria every success in its review. 

I thank you Mr. Vice President.  
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